

Joint Camp 2021 Meeting #9 21/07/21 Attending:

- Jackie (Unigames)
- Texas (Unigames)
- Harry (UniSFA)
- Will (UniSFA)
- Jarcus (UCC)
- Liam (UCC)
- Grace (UCC) Apologies:
- Emerald (Unigames)
- Cam (UniSFA) Absent: Meeting Opened: 12:21pm

Past Action Items: Harry food safety cert - not done Liam food safety cert - literally right now Cam food safety cert - ? Everyone ask committee what jobs they want to volunteer for - in progress send in poster ideas to the discord - not done

EMP

- waiting on approval Jackie: email Leigh about EMP Venue
- Unigames has literally just returned from our camp
- we bring notes o there is a lack of powerpoints and they are sparsely placed o concern about plugging everything into one powerpoint/daisy chaining and that causing damage
- UCC will need to worry about this o Gozz might have a way to come up with limited wifi for UCC/committee
- UCC has a directional antenna that we can bring down o We could do a site visit, especially to scope out things for UCC o There was no mini fridge at the drinks counter this year
- this wasn't too bad this camp because it was so cold, and milk being left out wasn't a problem
- this will be a problem at this camp (summer, warm)
- jackie might bring the unigames esky (her esky) o set better rules about being quiet in the dorms o let people know you're not obligated to stay in the main hall the whole camp o we will need to bring bin bags o we should also bring ice packs o we should also bring heat packs? for first aid reasons o fire pokey stick too short, smoke factor
- this shouldn't matter, it'll be summer when we go Jarcus: contact Manjedal about possible site visit Jarcus: check Manjedal re: alcohol Camp Roles
- RSAs o subcom people with RSA currently: Emerald, Jackie o committee people with RSA: Chase o planning to get: Harry, Cam, Grace
- First Aiders o subcom people with first aid: Emerald, Texas o committee people with first aid: Jazz o planning to get: rest of Unigames Committee, Jarcus, Cam, Liam, Grace o probably going to need to book our own first aid course Grace: try and organise a first aid course for us
- Head Chef o Cam, Emerald and Harry have volunteered
- Emergency Drivers o subcom people with drivers license: Cam, Emerald, Jarcus, Texas Qualifications
- Student Leadership o people who still need to get it:
- harry (1/2), cam, ed, maybe other people? o apparently guild isn't doing any more SLT courses this year???
- we should contact Leigh about this, because we are running a camp Jackie: contact Leigh about SLT
- First Aid o ongoing
- Food Safety o ongoing o pwease Harry, Cam: food safety cert

- Sexual Harrassment/Assault Cert o Grace would like one of us to have this o 2 hours, free, online Grace: send link to sexual assault cert to certs channel Jackie: update certs channel Food

Friday Saturday Sunday Monday Breakfast

Grilled Cheesus Lunch

Sausages Big Brekkie

Dinner Pasta Burritos Noodles

- ♦put the beans in the burrito♦ - jazz (not present)
- Dishes: should be even numbered (at least 4 people) per shift o same number of people doing dishes and drying o accept non-committee people who want to volunteer to help w dishes
- as long as there is a committee member with them
- perhaps little badge to award them ♦i did the dishes♦
- clean zone/dirty zone for dishes o consider taking the kitchen bin out near dirty dishes for people to scrape food scraps into before placing dishes into dirty pile
- consider as buyable snacks: cup noodles, muesli bars, chocolate bars
- hot chocolate!!! was good, perfect amount
- portioning at unigames was an issue (except for grilled cheese and sausage) o communication re: how big first serves should be better communicated o jackie also has to go through and increase amounts of lots of things
- serving of meals should be replanned out, we shouldn♦t be serving out of the little kitchen windows o something that can be explained better at a site visit o committee should still serve - shouldn♦t be self serve apart from specific things
- food wastage: encourage visitors to bring plastic tupperware/committee to bring for spare food o we should also serve out leftovers, probably final night w bluedooles
- we need to update the info pack with respect to what we♦re serving
- scheduling of when cooking should be happening o events should be planned around food, not the other way around
- Jackie will fix up the budget Events

Friday Saturday Sunday Monday Morning

LARP Board Games Cleaning Afternoon Assassins Book Club Oneshots

Evening LAN & Consoles Quiz Night Debates

- scheduling of events should be better planned out o actual set start times o if you♦re doing dishes/cooking during an event, it♦s assumed that you don♦t want to participate
- or you♦re doing dishes and will do them after the event
- please remember to do them after the event if this happens
- have a schedule printed out and put around the rooms
- problem at unigames camp: everything was pushed back o this included food
- if UCC can♦t figure out wifi, they might need to change their plans for an event Quiz Night
- people who have volunteered for quiz night: harry, grace, jackie

- Jackie has feedback from Taylor with how to set up quiz night that she will implement Jackie: send over unigames camp quiz night to Grace Budget
- Last year's budget had \$18/pp for food things
- This year has \$22/person/night
- Pricing scheme: standard \$100 early bird, \$110 regular
- consider an optional +\$10 snack voucher to camp when purchasing ticket o makes handling of money at camp waaay easier
- discussion of which treasurer/money box to bring to camp needs to be have o one similar to the UCC safe/Unigames & UniSFA wall box would be REALLY nice
- allows committee (non-trez) to put things in but not take out o (the sound of harry slowly taking out multiple lock boxes out from unisfa's cupboard) o possibility of adding a lock and hole to one of these
- HOLE EMOJI General Business salute o7
- THEME o pyramid Advertising
- Harry still thinks it be funny to make a MLM (multi level marketing) poster
- Grace: little triangles around the border
- Texas: triangle with one club at the top, that rotates depending on what club is doing the advertising
- put a triangle alignment chart up on a whiteboard and let people go feral
- Jackie: all i've got in my head is triangles
- Jarcus: low-poly aesthetic o low-poly vaporwave lol
- Harry: hypothetically, advertising video? o LIKE A MLM SCHEME o if we do something funny like this, we will need to make it VERY VERY clear that jokes are jokes and are not serious o and be clear about how camp ticketing will actually work o we also need to make sure people outside this subcom will think this is funny
- MLM scheme to make pyramid scheme theme funny Everyone: send in poster ideas to discord Meeting Closed: 1:19pm

Current Action Items: Jackie email Leigh about EMP contact Leigh about SLT update certs channel send over unigames camp quiz night to Grace Cam food safety cert Harry food safety cert Jarcus contact Manjedal about possible site visit check Manjedal re: alcohol Grace try and organise a first aid course for us send link to sexual assault cert to certs channel Everyone send in poster ideas to discord o Joint Camp 2021 Meeting #9 21/07/21

- Attending:
- Apologies:
- Absent:
- Meeting Opened: 12:21pm
- Past Action Items:
- Harry
- Liam
- Cam
- Everyone
- EMP
- Venue
- Camp Roles
- Qualifications
- Food

- Events
- Quiz Night
- Budget
- General Business
- Advertising
- Meeting Closed: 1:19pm
- Current Action Items:
- Jackie
- Cam
- Harry
- Jarcus
- Grace
- Everyone Expand allBack to topGo to bottom
- Joint Camp 2021 Meeting #9 21/07/21 o Attending: o Apologies: o Absent:
- Meeting Opened: 12:21pm o Past Action Items:
- Harry
- Liam
- Cam
- Everyone o EMP o Venue o Camp Roles o Qualifications o Food o Events
- Quiz Night o Budget o General Business
- Advertising
- Meeting Closed: 1:19pm o Current Action Items:
- Jackie
- Cam
- Harry
- Jarcus
- Grace
- Everyone Expand allBack to topGo to bottom